
 

 

From: Michael Farar [mailto:fortfarar@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 11:08 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Cc: fortfarar 

Subject: APC&E Commission Docket #14-004-R 

July 22, 2014 

Doug Szenher 

POA Division 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality, 

I’m in support of the proposed changes to Arkansas Pollution Control and 
Ecology Commission Regulation 6 to include notification procedures 
whenever an applicant files a Notice of Intent for a General Permit for a 
Concentrated Animal Feeding Operation.  I would recommend the following 
additions :  A) Language under 6.207(A) specifying that “written, published 
and emailed” notification be issued no more than 30 days prior to submission 
of the Notice of Intent. B) The Arkansas Department of Health should be 
included in the list of entities to be notified.  C) The location of a proposed 
facility within the watershed of a national park should be communicated to the 
National Park Service.  

We have to get this right and establish everlasting protection of Arkansas’s 
gem in the Ozarks, America's First National River, The Buffalo. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Michael Farar  

3102 Flag Rd 

Fox, Arkansas 

72051 
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